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Recommendation 

That council receives the Household Hazardous Waste Day Agreement report for 

consideration for participating in the 2021 Household Hazardous Waste Days in held in Owen 

Sound; and further 

That council considers adopting the agreement in the bylaw portion of the agenda. 

Executive summary 

The Municipality of West Grey has participated in the Household Hazardous Waste Days 

(HHW), held at the city of Owen Sound’s public works yard.  The HHW is held eight times per 

year from April to October.  The attached agreement and supporting documentation is included 

for council’s consideration to continue participating in this program. 

Background and discussion 

The City of Owen Sound is continuing to offer the use of their Household Hazardous Waste 

(HHW) Program to all municipalities in Grey County on a fee-for-use service basis. 

Participating in this program provides residents of West Grey the opportunity to dispose of 

HHW in a safe and environmentally responsible manner. The attached document summarizes 

the materials that were collected and West Grey’s contribution to the HHW Day in comparison 

to other municipalities in Grey County. 

Legal and legislated requirements 

There is supporting documentation, and an agreement that will need to be signed to continue 

providing HHW service to West Grey Residents. 
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Financial and resource implications 

2021 Operating Budget - $1,400 plus HST administrative fee and $45.00 plus HST for each 56 

litres of HHW ($0.81/litre) 

Staffing implications 

None 

Consultation 

CAO 

Director of Finance 

Clerk 

Alignment to strategic vision plan 

Pillar:   Build a better future 

Goal:   Stewards of the environment 

Strategy:  Find ways to divert waste from landfill sites 

Attachments 

Participating Municipality Agreement 2021 

Invitation letter from Owen Sound for West Grey participation in the 2021 HHW program 

Next steps 

Pending the direction of council, staff will forward the agreement to Owen Sound and promote 

and participate in the household hazardous waste days in Owen Sound in 2021. 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

Vance Czerwinski, C.E.T., CRS, Director of Infrastructure and Public Works 
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